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I am asking you to vote OUGHT NOT TO PASS on LD358, An Act to Increase fees 
paid to Registers of Deeds.  I ask you to consider that this 125% increase in fees for 
80% less copies, an increase in surcharge of 125%, and even increases in electronic 
copies of 125%, when there are only a few minutes work and the push of a button, it 
seems excessive!  I know time is money but why improve the process and cut back on
time and then charge 125% more for less work and product.  I ask you to please look 
into this with an accounting eye and see if this huge raise is necessary.  I Thank you 
for your due diligence. Please vote OUGHT NOT TO PASS on LD358.


